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Subject: Response to Comments on New Jersey regulations 7:28, Subchapters 1, 58, 61, 63, and 
65, received by the NRC on January 27, 2020. 

Dear Ms. Beardsley: 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Environmental Radiation 
staff reviewed the above listed document and offers the following comments: 

1. Compatibility Comment: New Jersey does not need to add the statement in 37.23(b)(2) 
due to the CFR replacement terms in NJ.AC. 7:28 Table 1: Replacement terms for terms 
in CFR provisions incorporated by reference. NRC Regional Office or Director of Office 
of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs; Director, 
Division of Security Policy, Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response; or 
Director of the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards is to be replaced with 
Bureau of Environmental Radiation at the address specified in N.J.AC 7:28-1.5(b). 

2. Comment Not Related to Compatibility: N.J.AC. 7:28 Table 1 has been updated in the 
most recent proposal dated December 2, 2019. This proposal has been reviewed by John 
Miller and received no comments. An updated NJ.AC. 7:28 Table 1 with Part 34 listed 
will be adopted before August 2020. 

Sincerely, 

e y Goo an, Manager 
ureau of Environmental Radiation 

The State of New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Printed on recycled and recyclable paper. 


